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Welcome to the Y4 Spring 1 edition of the PSHE newsletter. You will find lots of information about your child’s learning.

In PSHE this half term we will be learning about: Feelings, Friends and Friendship.

| know what qualities to look
for in a friend.

o

| know how to cope with strong feelings.
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